
We can’t believe that we’ve already been back at school for three weeks. As Heads we have the
privilege to be able to see what is happening in every classroom. Children are working hard and really
exemplifying the school values of respect, craftsmanship and resilience. Many children have been to
visit us in the office to proudly share their learning and talk about their work with enthusiasm. Look out
for some of the work on display on our ‘Values’ board when you are next in school. On that note, just a
reminder that it is our Macmillan coffee morning next Friday, straight after school drop off. Please pop
into the hall where some of our Year 6 children will be there to serve you. Any leftover cake will be on
sale after school. Cake donations gratefully received!

It has been brought to our attention that some of the children who ride their bikes to school are doing so
in a dangerous fashion, weaving in and out of cars, with reports that some cars have had to swerve to
avoid hitting them. If you allow your child to ride their bike to school unaccompanied, please remind
them of road safety and that they should also be wearing a helmet.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

£1 A child!

Following the huge success of our trip to Bristol City last year, we have been approached by
Bristol Sport and been offered a deal of £1 a child for the above fixtures. For rugby, adults would
be around £30. For football, adults would be £10. I will send out a
google form next week to gauge interest in both the events.

Mr Rideout

Mud Kitchen

We would like to rebuild our mud kitchen, which is currently looking
a bit sad and battered. If anyone has any wooden pallets at home
which they would like to bring to school for us to use then we would
be very grateful. Thank you in advance!



Macmillan Coffee Morning

Our annual Macmillan coffee morning will be held in the school hall on Friday
29th September and you’re all invited!

Please spread the word and come along for a drink, cake and chat.
Any cake donations on the day will be greatly appreciated.

Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Head
Teacher Awards:

Kira, Alithea, Adalyn, Henry and Albie.

Doodle Maths

Well done to everyone that completed their Doodle
Maths and Doodle Tables this week.

The children with the most stars in their class are:

Doodle Maths - Lola, Ellis, Pippa, Johannes, Zander and Adalyn. Congratulations to Lola for
gaining the most stars in the school this week.

Doodle Tables - Pippa, Orla, Finlay and Maddie.

Other Achievements

Albie, Elsie and Aria brought in their swimming
achievements. Pippa had a rosette for horse riding.



Notices

● Appropriate clothing - As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please can you ensure your
child has a pair of named wellies in school and a coat.

● Clubs - Just to clarify that Multi Sports, Sewing Club and Art Club finish at 4.15pm. All other clubs
finish at 4pm.

● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● Medications in school - following a review of our MAT policy, we are unable to administer non

prescription medications in school. If your child needs medication, your Dr should prescribe it
and the medication can be signed into school in the normal way. If you feel your child needs
non-prescribed medication during the school day, you will need to come into school to
administer it.

● Parking - Please can we remind parents to be mindful when parking near the school, local
residents driveways have been blocked on a number of occasions and cars are being parked
dangerously close to the end of Broomhill Lane making it dangerous for pedestrians. Please
think before leaving your car in a place that makes it unsafe for our children accessing and
leaving the school. This continues to be monitored by our local PCSOs.

● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates close at 8.50am each morning.
● School lunches - Paid school lunches have increased from £2.60 to £2.80 due to the rise in food

prices and transport costs.
● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different

from normal.




